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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Learning Challenge this half term we are learning about The Great Fire of London. As 
an exciting learning opportunity, we are going to re-enact the Great Fire!  
 
We would like to replicate a London street at the time of the 17th Century and would therefore like 
you to create a 17th century style house with your child. See overleaf for some inspiration.  
 
This event will take place on Thursday 12th October at 9.00am and you are welcome to join us to 
share this experience with your child.  
 
WARNING – we will be burning the houses so please ensure they are made from safe flammable 
materials (e.g. paper and card) and are a sensible size. We will be taking lots of pictures of the 
children with their houses before the big day and during the ‘Great Fire’. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 2 Team 

  



 

 


